
New Ganahl Lumber facility is
taking shape
The  new  Ganahl  Lumber  in  Costa  Mesa  is  currently  under
construction.

The  new  facility,  being  built  just  north  of  the  existing
facility on Bristol Street, will include a 59,340-square-foot,
two-story retail building with roof and surface level parking.

Additionally,  a  29,560-square-foot,  one-story  metal  storage
building;  a  3,750-square-foot  mill  building;  and  a  6,792-
square-foot, three-sided storage shed for lumber is proposed.

Estimated competition is spring of 2018.
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